
Friday, February 18th 

******************************************************** 
 
CLARK TRACK 
There will be a Track call-out meeting next Tuesday, February 22nd, during Advisory in 
the gym.  
 
CHESS CLUB 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place next Wednesday, February 23rd, in room 
607 from 8:00 until 8:30 a.m.   
 
PENNY WARS 
Penny Wars are underway this week. A strong lead was taken by Ms. Craig's class this 
past Wednesday. Bring in your spare change this week to help your class take the lead! 
 
GIRLS ON THE RUN 
Registration is open now! Girls on the Run is an after-school program for girls in the 5th 
grade that teaches essential life skills about teamwork, positive attitudes towards self 
and others, healthy relationships, and has a positive impact on the community. Physical 
activity is woven into the lessons.  It will be held Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:45- 5 
pm starting March 1st.  Registration is open now at gotrofnwi.org.  Contact Coach 
Sharon Koch - 219-614-8372 with any questions. Fliers can be picked up in the main 
office if interested. 
 
LC SPIRIT WEEK 
Next week Lake Central is going to be celebrating “We Love Our Public Schools Week” and we need your 
help to make this as fun & exciting as possible! Listed below is a rundown of what to expect for the 
students…. 

• Teachers will pass out tickets daily in Advisory to students who participated in our spirit day that 
day (EX: wore green on green day). 

• Have students write their names on their ticket and have one student bring them down to the office. 
• In the office we will have buckets for tickets to be placed in by grade level to win different gift cards 

each day! 

We are hoping staff can encourage kids to really go all out! We will also be having a corporation-wide 
competition to see which school has the most spirit. Each day pictures will be posted on the Lake Central 
Teachers Association page and everyone can vote for the school with the most spirit. Last year Clark 
won! We want to keep that winning spirit alive this year, so please do your best to participate and join us 
for the group pictures in the morning! We want to keep the traveling trophy here at Clark! 
 
The Clark Spirit Week flyer can be found on Clark's website.   
 

http://gotrofnwi.org/


PARENT INFORMATION: 

**************************************************************** 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 12, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Last Chance to Preorder     1/4/2022 - Sold Out        $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888

